
Nonna Petrie 
5169 St. Johns Road -.. 
East Jordan, MI 49727 

September 16,2012 

Environmental Protection Agency 
Clerk of the Board 
Environmental Appeals Board (MC 1103B) 
Ariel Rios Building 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20460-0001 

Clerk of the Board: 

I am requesting an administrative review in accordance with 40 CFR Section 124.19, part 
(2) of the decision to allow Chevron to inject brine water in the vicinity of my property 
(Draft pennit # MI-009-2D-0217). 

I believe this decision is based on tenuous knowledge of the relationship between 
injection wells and underground drinking water and that the EPA has an imperative to 
protect and defend our water sources as a matter ofpolicy and that an administrative 
review is in order to bring recent scientific evidence to the panel. 

Sincerely, 

Nonna Petrie 
231-350-1110 (cell) 


